# ", Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Heaith and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
August 30, 2023

Chace Pedersen, Planner 1
Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Chace,

The following comment is the Environmental Public Health comment on the SP-23-00006
Houser-Bacon-Notice of Application. After a review of this project, we have concluded that
there are no concerns with this application. Both lots proposed have existing wells and
drainfields so nothing further is required.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
give me a call.

Sincerely,

o

olly 1:1 nan, B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist 11
509-962-7580
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